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Dear Parents/Carers,

In line with your preference to remain at home or given that the year group that your child attends has not been selected to return to school, please see below for some updates:-

· On line home learning will continue and will be uploaded on a weekly basis.
· As all teachers are now working in school full time, daily communications via emails will be restricted to before and after the school day.
· Office staff will be available and will be able to support with any queries you may have so please call/email the office rather than email your child’s dedicated homework email address. 
· Please note, if your plans change and you require a place in school in Nursery, Reception or Year 1 bubbles, this requires two weeks’ notice.
· We will inform you if school circumstances change, in line with government guidance.
· Please ensure that you make contact with your class teacher by Wednesday of each week via your child’s dedicated homework email address so that we know you are safe and well.  Non-contact may result in an educational welfare visit.
· For Year 4 pupils we are working hard behind the scenes to ensure transition to middle schools continue and that the end of year is brought to a memorable conclusion. We are working on some lovely surprises for our year 4 leavers  

Thank you for your on-going support and understanding at this challenging time.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Lorraine Jukes 
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